
Centerville Sister City Meeting 

May 5, 2015 

Chairman Cindy Clay called the May 5th Centerville Sister City meeting to order at 7:00PM. Cindy Clay, Phil 

McLaughlin, Suzie Holloway and Marilyn Hoback were present. Mike Vacchiano , Mary Pizza, Carolyn 

Basford, and John Beals were excused. The April 7, 2015, minutes were approved as sent. 

Treasurer's Report: Phil gave us an update of the Treasurer's report. 

Committee Reports 

2015 Budget: Our 2015 budget is $4015.00 and $415.00 has been spent for Sister City International dues and 

membership. 

Old Business 

Canadian Sister City: Cindy read the follow-up letter she had sent to nine Canadian cities. She has received 

no responses at this time. 

We each gave Cindy the Canadian city information we had researched . 

Scrapbook: Cindy shared the completed scrapbook pages from last year's German visit here. The pages are 

- beautiful and the committee did a great job. 

Volunteer Salute: Most of the committee members are planning to attend the volunteer dinner on May 14, 

2015 at Yankee Trace. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM. Cindy will contact us if we have need for a June meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

S~floUowcr..y, Secretary 


